
STATEMENT ON THE REOPENING 
OF WORSHIP SERVICES 

Our approach at GMC will be in line with our faith which teaches us that we do everything

out of faith not fear or mere human effort. The scriptures teaches us that we live in Him,

we move in Him and in Him we have our being. We do everything by faith in the promises

spelt out in Psalm 91, Psalm 23, Psalm 27 and many other such covenant promises. Just as

we go to the shops by faith or to school or to work; we will also need to come to church by

the very same faith. 

 

We do not however overlook to do whatever is humanly necessary and required to keep

everyone safe. GMC is currently ready and prepared to have all these health and safety

measures in place by the time you’re able to attend any church meeting. In fact most of

these PPEs are already in place at our church campus and many thanks to those who either

donated or sent financial support to make this possible.

 

n terms of our Sunday church services, we will adhere to the requirement of a maximum of

50 individuals. This is obviously very limited in relation to our normal church attendance.

We therefore kindly advice that you follow instructions on our website at

www.gracemission.co.za to register your interest in attending a church service. You will

also be kindly required to follow the same process in registering for other church

meetings such as prayer meetings or Bible study. You may also register your interest by

sending WhatsApp message on our church WhatsApp number 0817499676. You will

receive a message with a unique number to confirm attendance. 

 

We will however continue to make efforts to enhance your experience of our church live-

streams. Please do visit our website regularly to catch up with the latest information  or

announcements regarding planned church activities. We continue to pray for you and

available to give any support, where possible. God loves you and cares for you always, we

will soon be back to normal and the best is yet to come.  ENDS.

Greetings fellow believers in the Name of Jesus. It gives me great pleasure to let you know

that our church and worship activities will gradually resume in line with the provisions we

have under Lockdown Level 3. 
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For media inquiries or request for more information: 

(012) 660 2321 

 

ISSUED: 04 JUNE 2020


